
 

         Geneva, 17 April 2018 
Valeriy Matov 
President 
Nuclear Power and Industry Workers Union of Ukraine  
Kiev, Ukraine 
Sent by email to slm@union.kiev.ua 

 

In solidarity with Atomprofspilka 
 
 
Dear Brother Valeriy, 
 
I am writing to you to offer our full solidarity and support to more than 12,000 members of 
Atomprofspilka, who organized industrial actions throughout the country last week to highlight 
their discontent with the current state policies in the sector, and make known their legitimate 
demands.  
 
IndustriALL Global Union fully supports your call for, inter alia, a clear state policy regarding 
the strategic nuclear sector development, a robust and genuine social dialogue, an end to 
discriminating tariffs from the National Energy and Utilities Regulatory Commission, and 
competitive wages, which would also contribute to avoid the loss of qualified personnel.   
 
We truly hope that the government will address immediately the workers’ demands.  We stand 
firm in solidarity with Atomprofspilka, and we are ready to provide further support at the global 
level. 
 
 
In solidarity,  

 
 

 
Valter Sanches 
General Secretary 
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